
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/28/2020 04:37:48 PM

To:  slow.andsteady@mail.com

Cc:  Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Millennium's New Illegal Project - Please include this Attachment in the Administrative Record
 

Hello,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Regards,

On Sat, Sep 26, 2020 at 9:44 AM <slow.andsteady@mail.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy and members of the City Planning Commission:
 
Please include the body of this email AND the attachment - a 4 page letter from a HIGHLY QUALIFIED NEUTRAL
ENGINEERING GEOLOGIST WHO HAS ZERO INTEREST IN THIS PROJECT - - UNLIKE THE APPLICANT'S.
 
The Department of City Planning's motives are easily explained by the two choices they have.
 

1.  Accept and proceed (as they have) under the false belief that the billionaire developer's own
consulting team has exhausted all studies, to the extent there is absolutely no question it can be relied
upon regarding active faults.
 
2.  Accept and proceed accordingly under the belief that the multiple neutral and highly accomplished
experts who have generously contributed factual data that has repeatedly proven serious flaws and
insufficient reports from the developers consulting firm.  
 
 
*  TIP:  The more your department chooses to do in secret and behind closed doors; i.e., schedule a
nontransparent trenching behind closed doors, preventing only the neutral experts from being present -
all this does is place a big fat spotlight and magnifying glass on every move you make.    What might
planning's response be when asked by a Judge: - why would you not allow state experts to explore the
trench site or at the very least - be present to observe trenching on an extremely controversial proposal?
You ignore these important questions now.  But eventually they will be asked by a body you can't ignore
the way you do us. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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